
 
 

 
CITY OF SANTA CRUZ 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting scheduled for November 11, 2009 

of the Arts Commission of the City of Santa Cruz was cancelled due to the Veteran’s Day 

holiday. The next Regular Meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 9, 2009 at 6:00 

pm in the Courtyard Conference Room. 

 
Dated: 11/5/09 
 
 

 Crystal Birns 
      Economic Development / Redevelopment   

City of Santa Cruz 
 
 
 
 


